
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

400 Chestnut Street Tower II 

September 21, 1983 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - MAIN CONTROL ROOM HABITABILITY 
WEE SWP 8101 - SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-OIE Inspector 
R. W. Wright on March 5, 1980 in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e). A f"inal 
report was submitted on April 3, 1980, and a revised final report was 
submitted on December 15, 1980. Our second and third revised final reports 
were submitted on January 30, 1981 and September 6, 1983, respectively.  

This submittal is to inform you that the corrective action in our third 
revised final report on the subject deficiency only applies to Watts Bar 
Nuclear Plant. Please amend your records accordingly.  
If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at 

FTS 858-2688.  

"ery truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

/ L. M. Milli, Manager 
Nuclear Licensing 

cc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nurtlear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Records Center 
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations 
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500 
Atlanta, Georgia 3033Q 
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